
 

 

 

Comments:  

The school has been implementing the PLP-R/W programme since the 2010/11 school year. The 

programme is taught in P1 and P2. The teachers are very collaborative and open to new ideas. Space 

Town unit 4 was trialled with an e-learning lesson supported by the AT. This was well received. A 

further trial of 1 more unit in P1 and P2 is being planned for next school year to get the school’s 

feedback on the resources. 

The AT will be working toward helping school establish their Guided Reading library for the next 

school year. The school is advised to have their new teachers enrol in the PLP-R/W CPD training 

workshops. 

 


